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September 23, 2011

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH PUC
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: HAWC PETITION TO EXPAND FRANCHISE, OPERATE WATER SYSTEM
INSIDE OF THE NEW FRANCHISE AREA, ACQUISITION OF ASSETS
AND APPROVAL OF THE APPLICATION OF EXISTING RATES.

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the Company’s original Petition as referenced above along
with six (6) copies. Pursuant to PUC 203.02, an electronic copy has also been sent to you
and the Office of Consumer Advocate via email.

Thank you for your assistance, feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Ve~y~ truly yy.u3~s

Robed C. Levine, Esq.
General Counsel
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cc: HAWC MGRS
NH PUC OCA
Stephen St. Cyr
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